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We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work 

hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

 

31st January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Visit to Old Oswestry Hill Fort 

 

As part of their History work on Celts, Classes Ercall, Hawkstone and Grinshill will be visiting the 

Old Oswestry Hill Fort looking at the structure and characteristics of the site. Depending upon 

weather forecasts, they hope to go on Tuesday 6th February  they will leave after lunch and return 

by 3.15pm. 

 

The children will be walking to the Hill Fort and it may be muddy so they will need suitable shoes 

to wear and a warm coat.  They should come to school in their normal school shoes and can then 

change before leaving.  They will then change back after the visit 

 

Could you please sign the permission slip below to allow your child to go on this visit. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Lewis, Miss J Hutson and Mr D Hughes – Class Teachers 

 

  

 

Visit to Old Oswestry Hill Fort 

 

Classes Ercall, Hawkstone and Grinshill – Tuesday 6th February 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the above visit. 

 

Signed:_____________________________Parent/Carer of__________________________________ 

 

Class:______________________________ Date:_____________________________ 
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